
Invitation to Apply for the Improving Community Supervision
National Training & Technical Assistance Program 

The Crime and Justice Institute (CJI), a division of Community Resources for Justice, with funding from the Office of Juvenile Justice and Delinquency
Prevention (OJJDP), is pleased to provide targeted short-term comprehensive training and technical assistance (TTA) in the following areas: (1) Training,   
(2) System/Program Assessment, (3) Policy Implementation and Sustainability, and (4) Stakeholder Collaboration and Information Sharing. This support will
be provided to competitively selected community supervision agencies and community-based providers to meet the goals of the Second Chance Act. The
overarching goals for the “Improving Community Supervision” program are to strengthen community supervision practices, produce better outcomes for
youth and communities, reduce recidivism, and improve public safety. 

Interested in applying? Click on the underlined links below
to learn more about each area of TTA!

Eligibility
Applications will be accepted from:

Local, regional, or Tribal:
Community supervision agencies 
Community-based providers 

Agencies who serve moderate-to-high-risk
and needs youth on community supervision

Note: Agencies & providers seeking statewide
engagement or that do not serve the youth population
are ineligible to apply for TTA.

Deadline
Applications will be accepted until May 3, 2024.
For questions and more information please
contact Youth Justice Manager, Jasmine Jackson
at jjackson@cjinstitute.org.

APPLICATIONS ARE DUE BY
MAY 3, 2024

Training

System / Program Assessment

Policy Implementation and Sustainability

Stakehold﻿er Collaboration and Information Sharing

Learn evidence-based skills and how to incorporate them into daily engagement
with youth on community supervision 

Evaluate policy, practice, and data to make recommendations for system
improvements and/or modification

Receive support developing and implementing a desired policy or practice and
establish strategies to sustain those changes

Support a diverse stakeholder group to establish, plan, and implement identified
community supervision goals

This project was supported by Grant 15PJDP-22-GK-03263-SCAX awarded by the Office of Juvenile Justice and Delinquency Prevention, Office of Justice
Programs, U.S. Department of Justice. The opinions, findings, and conclusions or recommendations expressed in this publication are those of the author(s)
and do not necessarily reflect those of the Department of Justice.

mailto:jjackson@cjinstitute.org
https://www.cjinstitute.org/assets/sites/2/2024/03/OJJDP-CJI-TTA_Policy-Implementation.pdf
https://www.cjinstitute.org/assets/sites/2/2024/03/OJJDP-CJI-TTA_Stakeholder-Collaboration.pdf
https://www.cjinstitute.org/assets/sites/2/2024/03/OJJDP-CJI-TTA_System-Assessment.pdf
https://www.cjinstitute.org/assets/sites/2/2024/03/OJJDP-CJI-TTA_Training.pdf

